
Application with Hon’ble NCLT in connection with Electricity Issue 

 

All the homebuyers are hereby informed that an application has been filed on 

23.09.2022 with Hon’ble NCLT, New Delhi Bench III requesting for direction 

to the electricity department for sanction of electricity connection of 1100 KVA 

for the resident homebuyers of Blossom Zest at GH-02, Sector-143, Noida as an 

interim relief. 
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